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  Implementation of the Headquarters Agreement 

Draft conclusions proposed by the Chair 

1. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) took note of the information 

provided by the secretariat and the representative of the Host Government of the secretariat 

on the progress of the construction of the new building at the United Nations Campus, 

which will enable the entire secretariat to be located on the same premises. It reiterated its 

satisfaction with the excellent facilities offered by the World Conference Center Bonn for 

UNFCCC sessions and meetings, and requested the secretariat to continue maximizing the 

combined use of its office facilities and the conference centre for UNFCCC sessions and 

meetings with a view to seeking efficiencies and optimizing service provision at the seat of 

the secretariat. 

2. The SBI thanked the Host Government and the host city of Bonn for providing 

valuable support, including consistent financial contributions, to the secretariat and for 

UNFCCC sessions and meetings, in particular the United Nations Climate Change 

Conference in November 2017 and the annual sessions of the subsidiary bodies held in 

Bonn. 

3. The SBI welcomed the good collaboration between the Host Government, the 

secretariat and other stakeholders on enhancing the services provided to participants in 

UNFCCC meetings in Bonn. It encouraged the Host Government and the secretariat to 

remain in close and regular consultation. 

4. The SBI invited the Host Government and the UNFCCC Executive Secretary to 

report on any new developments in the implementation of the Headquarters Agreement at 

SBI 54 (May–June 2021).  
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